M-S students meet Jays' hurler Hentgen at Dome

M.Z. Bennett Public School

Annual Garage Sale

& Silent Auction

on Saturday, May 13th, 1995

9 a.m. until 12 noon at M. Z. Bennett Public School

Donations appreciated - please drop them off at the school

Proceeds to be used

for the support

oftechnology

for the school.

McKENZIE-SMITH NEWS

BY AMY YEATMAN & CHLOE SAVAGE

This week our French immersion students went to Toronto and visited the Skydome, CBC, City TV and the Hockey Hall of Fame.

All the students really enjoyed this trip. When we returned we had to list the three most exciting features of the trip.

Most students thought meeting Blue Jays pitcher Pat Hentgen and being on the Skydome turf was pretty exciting!

Oz sweat shirts are available to all cast members, thanks to Mrs.

Trotter. Shamus McGuire drew the design on the shirt. The sweat shirts will remind us all of the fun we had working on Oz.

Our boys' volleyball team came in second at the Halton Championships last Thursday. Congratulations boys! And thanks to Michael Hills and Andy Kilmer for their help with coaching.

Our school is starting track and field, with sprints, high jump, long jump and all the track events. Signups were last Friday after school for sprint/dash runners. Well done, and good luck to those who still wish to try out.

Two thumbs up for M-S!

· Hotdogs ·

· Pop · Chips ·

· Give-aways ·

· Bargains ·



JADE SCHOOL! St. Joseph's Environmental Club recently accepted an award marking the school's new Jade School status. Students completed 250 environmental projects to earn the honour. Front row, from left: Alyssa Kingswell, Holly Wiscombe, Patrick Byrne, Daniel Borrelli, Brendan Schatti, Patrick Shipley and Peter Lehman. Back row: Teacher Barb Spiak, Joe McGrath, Marcus Dagenais, Dave Lajeunesse, Mayor Marilyn Serjeantson, Mary Pat O'Meara, Teacher Brian Morris, Amanda O'Connor, Club Coordinator Lise Roberts and Principal Robert Maggio. (Doug Harrison photo)

Reporting 'not so easy, not so hard'

ROBERT LITTLE NEWS

BY ANDREA DINGWALL & AIDEN STANLEY

This week we will tell you about being a Tanner reporter. Being a reporter isn't all that easy, but it isn't all that hard either.

One thing that isn't easy is going to interview people and thinking of a question to ask. We figured out a solution to this problem: write down the questions you are going to ask on a piece of paper before you go to the interview.

If you are reporting each week, it is fun to save it so you can see the changes in each report.

Last Thursday our school held a spring Open House. The evening began with the children and their families visiting the classrooms to look at the children's work and the many beautiful displays.

In the front foyer, guests were asked to do a computer survey before they went to the library. Inside, a group of students from different grade levels demonstrated their computer skills using a variety of programs.

At 7:30, the primary and junior choirs gave their last performance of the year. Kindergarten and Grade 1 students blended together to sing and act out two songs they had composed about their Space-

ship Earth theme of "How to Care for New Life."

The audience enjoyed a great performance. Thanks very much to all who made our Open House such a success!

Dunne, Ford are winners LEGION LADIES NEWS

BY OLIVE ELLERBY

We had 18 members at the May meeting of the Legion Ladies Auxiliary.

Branch president Gus Jeffrey, and vice president and liaison Frank Keon, conducted the election of officers for the coming year. A complete list will be available following the June meeting. Several very important appointments are still to be made.

Decoration Day will be Sunday, June 4. On this day, red geraniums will be planted in memory of past Legion members, Branch and auxiliary. Flowers will continue to bloom throughout the summer, adding to the beauty of the

cemetery.

On the same afternoon, the Legion will be open until 6 pm for a small function.

Sick/Sunshine convenor Lily Higgins conducted a lucky draw. Everyone had the opportunity to win a floral bouquet compliments of Blue Spring Flower Shop, in appreciation of our business. Gloria Dunne was the lucky lady. Happy Mother's Day Gloria!

Another winner, this time of our 50/50 draw, was Joan Ford.

The 50th anniversary committee is busy firming up the plans for our celebration in September.

Come out to our June meeting. It will be a pot luck supper at 6:30 pm, followed by business proceedings at 8 pm.

Demonstration Sale Day! Saturday, May 13th, 1995 Bring a 9 a.m. - 4 p.m.Friend! Demonstrations going on all day! Tree draws! 1 Up to 40% off everything! (519) 853-3274 17 Greenore Cres., Acton, Ontario

GEORGETOWN AND DISTRICT

The Chair of the Nominating Committee is interested in receiving resumés for membership on the Board of Trustees of Georgetown & District Memorial Hospital.

Established in 1961, Georgetown and District Memorial Hospital is a primary, acute and long term care facility. As a primary health care provider, the Hospital is committed to identifying the health care needs for Halton Hills, and developing programs in co-operation with other health care agencies. The Hospital's mission is as your health care partner we will enhance the quality of life in our community.

- (a) Establish and maintain procedures for conducting the business of the board:
- (b) Establish and update goals and policies for the hospital;
- (c) Develop and continuously update a long-range plan for the hospital and ensure that decisions are made in accordance with that plan;
- (d) Monitor and evaluate plans and programs to ensure that they meet hospital goals and policies and the objective of the long-range plan;
- (e) Ensure the hospital's financial stability, and a harmonious relationship with government and allied agencies;
- (f) Selected the CEO, define the individual's duties and responsibilities, and evaluate that person's performance;
- (g) Approve selection of medical staff and ensure that it is properly organized;
- (h) Provide a process for evaluation of all phases of hospital performance, including the quality of medical care; (i) Ensure that the community the hospital serves is well informed
- about the goals and performance of the hospital; Ensure that the hospital is meeting the community's needs.

Community residents interested in serving as volunteers on the Board of Trustees are encouraged to send their resumés, in confidence, to:

> Chair of the Nominating Committee Georgetown & District Memorial Hospital 1 Princess Anne Drive Georgetown, Ontario L7G 2B8

